A special called meeting of the City Council was held in the Council Chamber at 4:00 P.M. on November 22, 1983 with Mayor Hunnicutt presiding.

Present: George Hunnicutt, W.F. McElroy, Cliff Daniels, Vic Jones

Absent: Roy Roberts

Also Present: C.R. Brown, City Manager & Kenneth Asbury, Attorney

Mayor Hunnicutt announced the purpose of this meeting was for discussing water reserves and sources, etc.

Mr. Brown gave council an up-date of the water situation as of this date. Council discussed the water reserves at length.

Vice Mayor McElroy address/the subject of eliminating the surcharge asset out in Water Emergency Ordinance passed on October 14th. This elimination to be for a temporary time unless the water increases. Each Councilman expressed his views on the subject.

W.F. McElroy moved, seconded by Vic Jones that MAn Emergency Ordinance of the City Council of the City of Norton, Virginia for the Prudent Management of the Water Supply of the City of Norton to Prevent a Water Shortage due to a Decrease Supply of Water in Order to Protect the Health, Safety, Welfare and Economic Wells Being of All Customers of the City of Norton Municipal Water Supply that Section #3 be deferred until December 20th.

On motion by Cliff Daniels, seconded by Vic Jones and carried by unanimous roll call vote, Council moved that Section One (1) of the Ordinance regarding car washing be changed to allow the two car washes to go back in business, 11054

The Mayor called for vote on Section three (3) change in the Emergency Ordinance. The following roll call votes: McElroy, Hunnicutt, Jones, YES; Daniels, NO.

Mr. Brown advised council Chamber of Commerce's Road Committee was having a luncheon meeting on December 5th at 11:30 A.M. at the Western Steer. They invited all interested persons to attend.

There being no further business to come before the council same adjourned,

Eub. Humen

Clerk